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8th December 2022 
 

Chartwells Price Increase 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As you are aware, as a school we try to keep prices to a minimum to help with ongoing costs for families. 
However, due to rising food costs, Chartwells have informed us that they are raising the price of hot school 
meals in January. 
 
The current price of a school meal is £2.30, this will rise to £2.60 from 1st January 2023. 
 
There is no change to how you order meals through your online account www.dorset.mealselector.co.uk 
 
Hot school meals will continue to be free for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 under the Universal 
Infant Free School Meal Scheme. 
 
Please ensure your orders for the first week of January are placed before Sunday 25th December. You will 
not be able to order meals after that date. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mr Ross Browne 
Acting Headteacher 
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